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Honorable Committee Members 

I strongly oppose SB1590 as a recreational user of the river. The impact of these 

vessels' wakes not only are dangerous to me as a kayaker but also as a small fishing 

boat owner/user attempting to share the resource. Additionally the erosion of banks is 

evident everywhere which affects the water quality. Please do not advance this bill - it 

only serves a very small constituency of river users to the drastic impact of all others. 

I have no issue with water skiers and others, it is simply the impact of these 

enormous wakes/waves used for a fews' recreation. 

Thank you for your consideration of my point of view. 


